TOWN COUNCIL MINUTES

LEGISLATIVE HEARING November 21, 2022 @ 5:00 p.m.

The Kure Beach Town Council held a Legislative Hearing on Monday, November 21,
2022 at 5:00 pm. The Town Attorney was present and there was a quorum of Council
members present.

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT
Mayor Craig Bloszinsky Commissioner Dennis Pancali
MPT Allen Oliver

Commissioner John Ellen
Commissioner David Heglar

STAFF PRESENT
Town Clerk — Mandy Sanders
Deputy Town Clerk — Beth Chase

Mayor Bloszinsky called the meeting to order at 5:08 p.m. stating the purpose of this
Legislative Hearing is to receive public comments on the proposed text amendment to the
following section of the Kure Beach Code: 15.36.070 Location of Accessory Buildings
on Residential Lots & 15.36.010 Control of Yards/Setbacks.

Official notice of this Legislative Hearing was posted on the Town’s website and bulletin
board on October 27, 2022 and was advertised in the Island Gazette on November 2,
2022 and November 9, 2022, thus meeting notification requirements.

Mayor Bloszinsky opened the Legislative Hearing at 5:00 p.m.

MOTION- Commissioner Heglar made a motion to excuse Commissioner Panicali from
the meeting

SECOND- MPT Oliver

VOTE- Unanimous

No comments were received.

MOTION- MPT Oliver made a motion to close the Legislative Hearing at 5:03 p.m.
SECOND- Commissioner Heglar
VOTE- Unanimous

ATTEYT: Mandy Jahders, Town Clerk Craj ky/Mdyor





